Public Notice

Sterling County is accepting sealed bids to update the exterior paint, landscaping, and sprinkler system, of the Nursing Home and Family Clinic, as well as interior items of the nursing home including, but not limited to: light cabinetry, flooring, sheetrock, lighting, light construction, plumbing, shower remodels. 
Please call Chris Martin of Cross Healthcare Management, the nursing home operator at 936-425-5028 or stop by Judge Deborah Horwood’s Office in the Sterling County Courthouse for any additional specifications. Requests for a list of items and preliminary measurements can be provided via email from chris@crosshm.com. To walk the property, please contact Chris Martin.
Sealed bids will be received at the County Judge’s Office at 609 4th St, Sterling City, TX 76951 until 2:00pm on Friday, December 2, 2022 or can be mailed to PO Box 819, Sterling City, TX 76951.  Sealed bids will be opened at 9:00 am on Monday, December 5, 2022 at a Commissioners Court meeting.  Sterling County reserves the right to reject any/all bids.

